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IMPORTANT DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

WEDNESDAY 11 MARCH     2020 YEAR 6-7 EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

THURSDAY 12 MARCH     2020 SCHOOL PHOTOS 

FIRDAY 13 MARCH     2020 BRAINSTORM INCURSION YEARS 3-6 

FRIDAY 20 MARCH     2020 YEAR 6-7 EXPRESSION OF INTEREST TO 

BE RETURNED 

MONDAY 23 MARCH     2020 HARMONY DAY 
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EVERYDAY LEADERS 

Strong leadership occurs daily at St Marys North. It occurs everywhere. We find leaders right across  

our school in every classroom and learning space. Great 

leaders stand tall and inspire others to work hard, pursue 

dreams and encourage others to be the best version of 

themselves that they can possibly be. We have recognised 

many new leaders lately in our school. It has been with 

absolute pride that we have watched on as students have 

been selected by their peers in leadership positions. I would 

like to congratulate all newly elected SRC representatives and Sport House captains and vice 

captains. We know that you will carry on our strong tradition of leadership and will ensure that every 

day you are setting the very best example for others to follow. 

 

SCHOOL BANKING 
A reminder that school banking operates each week at school. School banking is a great way for our 

students to become financially literate and learn about money while developing good saving habits. 

Rewards are offered to students as an incentive to regularly save. Banking day is each Friday. 

Students will need to hand their bank books in at the office before 9am. Should you require further 

information please contact the school office.  
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ATTENDANCE 

I would like to thank our students and parents for the improvement that has been noticed in regards 

to absences from school. We are seeing an increase in the number of absences that are being 

explained by contacting the school or sending in a note. A reminder that all absences must be 

explained within 7 days of your child missing a day at school. If your child is late to school, they 

must attend the office to be signed in and receive a late pass to hand to their class teacher. Each 

morning we have a staff member present on the Debrincat Rd gate to record any late student arriving 

between 9.00am and 9.15am from this side of the school. Students receiving a late pass at this gate 

are then to move straight to class. Should your child arrive after this time they must sign in at the 

office. Any late arrivals through the Willow Rd gate must report straight to the office. Attendance at 

school matters. Every day and minute counts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6/7 TRANSITION 
This week, all Year 6 students will receive their forms to select the high school that they wish to 

attend in 2021. It is vital that these forms are returned by Friday 20 March. The information 

needs to be entered to ensure placements are available for Year 7 entry. All students must return 

these forms. If you require assistance, please contact Mrs Coleman in the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘We don’t grow when things are easy. We grow when we face challenges.’ 
 

Mrs Parrello 
Principal 

 

 



WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE – TERM 1 
 

 

Week 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 88.79 90.18 88.67 88.67 92.81 88.17     
 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following classes for having the highest attendance rates over the last 2 weeks 

and for meeting our school target. 

 

 

Week  5  3/4 Trumpets  98.33% 

 
 

Week  6 3/4 Trumpets    97.50% 
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PSSA TRIALS 

In Week 5 we had a number of students attend PSSA trials. We would like to congratulate the 

following students on their selections.  

Rugby League: George T, Enoka F, Timana P, Ethan B, Manamo’ui I, Rupena R, Jonny G and Riley D  

Touch Football: Saige S and Enoka F 

Softball: Ethan B, Torren S and Azaria S 

Netball: Saige S and Azaria S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DISTRICT SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

On Friday 28 February Miss Allatt and Miss Wallace were fortunate to attend the District Swimming 

Carnival with 12 AMAZING students. Miss Allatt and Miss Wallace could not be any prouder of the 

efforts and sportsmanship that our school representatives displayed. Every student set new PBs in 

every race they competed in…WOW! We would like to say a special thank you to our fabulous, 

supportive parents and grandparents. You were the best cheer squad on the day!  

2020 DISTRICT SWIMMING TEAM 

Koby H, Makayla H, Jessica C, Callam F, Charlotte H, Xavier H, Amelia K, Chloe M, Imogen P, Tyler S, 

Aaliyah S and Azaria S.  

We would like to congratulate Azaria Siafolau on having qualified to compete at the Regional 

Swimming Carnival.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Monday, all Stage 3 classes participated in a Graffiti Education talk, delivered by Penrith City 

Council. Students learned about the difference between graffiti and street art. Importantly, they 

learned about how they can assert themselves; communicating their disapproval of illegal vandalism 

in the community. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


